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11th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

One of the ways we continue to develop as a College is by encouraging feedback from our parents and 

students on a regular basis.  

 

We are currently looking at student work load and would value your feedback by asking you to 

complete the homework questionnaire using the link below.  This is a short survey made up of 12 

questions about you and your daughter's current experience in terms of homework and workload. Your 

daughter(s) will be invited to complete a separate questionnaire, so please complete this survey 

separately and from your perspective alone. 

 

The responses will add to a larger piece of work, allowing us to rationalise areas for development, as 

well as highlighting what your daughter enjoys so that we can ensure we continue to offer her the very 

best opportunity and maintain excellent academic standards. 

 

To complete the questionnaire please click on the following link.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-

EVpVFijPt4p4W8XcAN1VEjATMLEw9zalUMlpOSjQzUkQ1MFM4QzZTOExLOTI4QTZYSi4u 

 

All responses are anonymous.  We ask that you fill in this questionnaire by Monday 25th February  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

V. Mitchell 
Dr V Mitchell 

Deputy Principal - Pastoral  
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